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August 26, 2013

Oliver Springs High School was blown away by Ken Freeman’s program. Almost every one of
our 400+ students was engaged in his presentation. Ken is a dynamic speaker with a genuine
message that causes students to think about decisions they have made in the past and the
importance of the decisions they will make today and tomorrow. His story touched students on a
personal level. His wit and humor had them laughing, crying, and participating in the
presentation for the entire 40 minutes. It was a great way to get the year started on a positive
note.

As principal, I am appreciative of someone who will devote their time to helping young people
avoid the darkness, realize their value, and achieve their potential. Ken Freeman does just that.
It was a great presentation, great message, and offered great hope and inspiration for our
students.

Sincerely,

Sofrey Y. Wiods

Lyndon Johnson Chris Morrison
Assistant Principal Guidance Counselor
Phone: (865) 435-6357
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